
USD 350 Permission to Publish 

The St. John-Hudson school district takes serious its legal and moral obligation to 

protect the privacy of its students and their families in online and print publications.  Situations 

may arise during the school year where student work and/or photographs will be used in school 

newsletters, the school website, school social media pages, or other school publications.  This is 

done to promote the schools mission, recognize student success, and keep the community 

informed. 

There may also be times when news media (such as the St. John News) would be 

publishing student photos as part of positive stories about our school.  USD 350 requires parent 

permission to publish student work and photographs or allow this information to be published 

by a third party.  Please note that permission is not required when students are part of a large 

group or part of an activity where privacy is not expected (such as an athletic event). 

 

Please complete the information below and return to the school or complete this online in the 

agreements section in the Online Enrollment: 

Please Check One Below: 

 I hereby give full consent to publish my child’s name, photographs, images, and school-

related work. 

 I hereby give limited consent to publish my child’s information subject to the special 

instructions below. 

 I do not give consent to publish my child’s photographs, images, and school-related 

work. 

 

Student Name(s):________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature:_______________________________________________________ 

Please note any special instructions for school staff: 


